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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Grasshoppers. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

99% 100% 97% 95% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Pink class. 
Pink Purple Yellow Blue Orange 

99% 94% 94% 92% 96% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletters 

After a very successful Eco Day last week the staff and children learnt so 

many facts about protecting our environment and recycling. So in order to 

maintain communication but to also help the environment we would like to begin 

changes to the way you receive Newsletters. A small set of paper copies of 

each weeks Newsletter will still be available in every classroom and on request. 

We would like to encourage you to read the Newsletter each week either 

directly off our website or by accessing the link to the website from class 

dojos. These changes will also cut our photocopying and paper costs so we can 

use the money we save on the children. 

Use the website address at the top of the Newsletter or this link https://creswell-

inf.eschools.co.uk/website to access our website home page or simply google Creswell 

Infants website. 

Dojos 

If you haven’t signed up to see the class dojos yet please see your child’s class Teacher. This 

is a great way for you to see the rewards your child gets during the day. You can also help 

your child to get some of the dojos by ensuring they arrive on time and they complete their 

reading challenge at home and complete their homework. 

We will also be using this as a whole school communication system instead of Facebook. 
 

Wear red day 

On Friday 14th February we will be raising funds by wearing something red for Congenital 

Heart Disease. Please send your child in an item of red clothing and we will have collection 

boxes in classes and Nursery. 
 

Parents’ Evening 

We are holding Reception (F2), years 1 & 2 parents’ evenings in the week beginning 10th 

February. Teachers will soon put a list of times in their room for you to sign up for. Please 

remember these meetings are to talk about academic progress, if you have additional 

information to share or concerns please make a separate appointment to speak to the class 

teacher. 

 

Dates 

Parents’ Evenings – Week Commencing 10th February 

Wear Red Day - 14th February                                               Last Day of term – 14th February  
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